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President’s Report 
April 10, 2023 

  

1. Agnus Klonowski House – No update at this time.  The last we heard was Dawn was still 

waiting on 2 family members to be contacted.  can’t locate.   

 

2. Electronic Sign – I’m working on writing up the specs to be posted on this project.  The Bid 

should be done this week. 

 

3. Water Project Phase 1 – This first stage of this project continues to move along.  We’ve had a 

couple of setbacks with broken water mains, but that is to be expected since these old lines are 

so old.  Again, we’ll still have to go back and hook up the water leads and put in the Fire 

Hydrants.   

 

4. TIF Meeting – No new movement on this project.  I will keep you posted.        
 

5. New Concessions Building. – Once we have the two new Trustee’s seated, we’ll start working 

on this project.    

 

6. Kankakee Historic Preservation Committee – This group would like to meet with us and see 

if we want St Anne registered as a Historical District.  If we are interested in this, I would like 

to send this to the Build Committee and have them meet with this group.  Then they can make 

a recommendation to the board.  

 

7. Summer Help – In speaking with Don, I would like us to hire two people for our Summer 

Help this year.  I’ll have This on the agenda for the May Meeting.        


